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Date: September 29, 2017
Customer: All Customers

Product Change Notification Letter

Dear Valued Customers,

You are receiving this letter because you have purchased from Magnetic Seal Corp (MSC) in the
past. We are pleased to announce the introduction of a new and improved packaging solution for
our product which allows for:

e Simpler, standardized packaging
e 100% recyclable material

Details of this change:

The scope of the change is simply to remove the non-recyclable foam with a 100% recyclable
material. In doing this, the heat sealed assembly will be placed in the new insert into its own
individual box. No other packaging or product changes will occur; all labels will remain the
same. Although the packaging may appear different, this change will not affect the quality of our
product.

Please note this is a change to packaging only. We will begin transitioning into this new
packaging solution by November 2017. During this period, some shipments may contain a
mixture of old and new packaging. For additional information, please contact Linda Linphanit,
Quality and Supply Chain Manager at LLinphanit@magseal.com. We appreciate your business,
and will continue to provide you with industry leading products and services to meet your current
and future needs.

Submitted by: Linda Linphanit Title: Supply Chain and Quality Manager



